
July 21, 1961 

Dr, Samson R, Weiss 
U40,3,C,A, 

84 Fifth Avenue 
New York, New York 

Deer br, Weiest 

Enclosed please find the letter from “elman and my 

comment on your photo copys 

I am also sending you, under separate cover, 8 

batch of bulletins sent to mo from Indias 

T would take “elman very seriously, although I have 

the feeling that he is just a bit overdoing nis criticism 
of U.0.3.C,1, Nevertheless, it most certainly does warrant 
our attention, Unfortunately, I have not yet seen the copy 

ef "Mebasser" which réportediy contains the diatribe coneern= 

ing the “purity” question, 

I do not know who Sehmel Bornstein ise I assume thet 
the Rabbi referred to in the correspondence is Rabbi Schweika, 

Please do be kind enough to answer Kelman on my behalf 
telling him that the letter was sent to you, etc., etc, I 
do not think it will be out of plece for you to goad the 
U.0.J,Cel inte more constiuctive activity, especially in edu- 

cation. 

Be well and do not work foo hard, 

Cordially yours, 

Rabbi Nermen Lanm 


